

JULY 24, 2017

DEAR PUBLIC ATTENDEES,

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT THE ANNUAL BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING FOR NOOR INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY BEING HELD AT THE CENTRAL DISTRICT OFFICE, MONDAY, JULY 24, 2017 AT 6:30 PM HAS BEEN CANCELLED AND A SPECIAL MEETING IS RESCHEDULED TO, WEDNESDAY, JULY 26, 2017 AT 6:30 PM AND WILL BE HELD AT THE CENTRAL DISTRICT OFFICE LOCATED AT 6919 N. WAVERLY ST IN THE CITY OF DEARBORN HEIGHTS.

WE APOLOGIZE FOR ANY INCONVENIENCES AND APPRECIATE YOUR FEEDBACK IF ANY, TO CENTRAL DISTRICT OFFICE AT 313-565-0507.

THANK YOU.

ADMINISTRATION